
The Burlington County Health Department (BCHD), announces the release of a new mobile app, 

which is free to download from the iPhone and Android app stores. 

All Burlington County employees are requested to download the app and to share it with family, 

friends, and neighbors using this link: https://apps.myocv.com/share/a44608060 

The app includes important news, alerts, and resources related to COVID-19 and testing sites, 

clinics and events, and health department programs and services. 

Please also go to the Settings wheel to give the app a 5-star rating in the app store, which will 

help our app gain recognition. 

Thank you! 

Dr. Herbert Conaway, Director, Burlington County Health Department 
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